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All Saints Catholic School Collections  
All Saints Catholic School is still collecting Supermercado and Family Fare Receipts,  
Our Family UPCs, Coke product lids and pop tabs.  Please drop these off at the school or the 
Cabrini Parish Center reception desk. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

               Upcoming Events at Cabrini 

Sodality/Community Meeting (3rd Monday of month) 6:30 pm 
May 16, June 20, July 18 
 
Eucharistic Adoration (Third Thursday of the month), 7-8 pm, 
May 19, June 16 
 
Meal Service at Siena Francis House on a Thursday each 
month.  If  interested, contact Natalie May at  
nmcgovern1@yahoo.com), May 26 
 
Anointing of the Sick (Last Sunday of the month) May 29,  
June 26 
 
Summer Alpha Session for Young Adults (ages 21-35) begins 
Tuesdays, May 31 through August 9, 6-8 pm.  Retreat Day is  
Saturday July 16 
 
Taize Prayer (First Thursday of the month), 8-9 pm, June 2,  
July 7 
 

Personal Prayer with Prayer Ministry Team after the 11:30 am 
Mass (First Friday of the month) June 3, July 1 
 
First Saturday Rosary (Monthly), 4:30 pm, June 4, July 2 
 
Santa Lucia Festival, 10th & Williams Streets, July 21-24 
 
Fall Alpha Session for all ages, Tuesdays, September 13  
through November 22, 6-8 pm, Retreat day Saturday, October 29 
 
Cabrini Family Dinner (Monthly), 6-8 pm, September 18 
 
Christ Our Life Conference, September 24 - 25. Live in Des 
Moines, Iowa, or a “Watch Party”, live-streaming the event at 
Cabrini. 
 
Fall Spaghetti Dinner, October 16, Noon – 6 pm 
 
 
 

Christ Our Life Conference 

Save September 24 & 25 to attend the seventh bi-annual life-changing Christ Our Life Conference.  Once again  
world-class speakers will present topics of critical importance to all.  Join thousands to celebrate Mass, enjoy time with 
Jesus in adoration, avail ourselves to Reconciliation and fill our spirits with music and prayer.  

Attend live at the Wells Fargo Arena in Des Moines, Iowa, or join us at our Watch Party as we live-stream the event in 
the Cabrini Parish Center gym.  Come all day or stay for some!  Tickets are $25 for adults and $15 for students and are  
available online or at the door (cash or check, payable to Christ Our Life).  Food will be provided.   

Speakers include: Bishop William Joensen of Des Moines; Fr John Ricardo, host of “Christ is the Answer” and founder 
of Acts XXIX; Matt Fradd, well-known speaker and podcaster; Susan Tassone, “The Purgatory Lady”; Patricia Sandoval, 
revealing her great healing and renewal by God; Keith Nester, a former protestant preacher who became Catholic in 
2017; Tim Jameson, who helps others discern the Father’s voice daily; Magnus MacFarlane-Barrow, founder of Mary’s 
Meals; and Steve Angrisano, musician and story-teller who hosted Cabrini’s 2022 Lenten parish mission.  We’ll be  
featuring these speakers individually in future bulletins.   

More information and tickets are available at ChristOurLifeIowa.com and on their Facebook page.   

Come with your Cabrini Community, invite a neighbor, co-worker or friend…  All are welcome! 

 
Ready to Lend a Helping Hand? / Joy of Giving  (From the Archdiocese) 
We’re counting down the days to Joy of Giving on May 18, and we need you to help make our campaign a success!  

Share, like and share again.  Online days of giving are successful because everyone leverages their own social  
networks! Help us grow our network by inviting your family, friends and fellow parishioners to support  
Joy of Giving.  Like posts from our page and re-share them on your own page! 
Be socially (media) active. Use your social media platform(s) to encourage others to participate in Joy of Giving. 

Share your love for St. Frances Cabrini Parish and All Saints School and a testimonial on why you support us. 
W-O-M. Invite others to make a gift through word-of-mouth, email, phone call, social media, etc. Provide your  
personal story and encourage their support, too! 

“See” you on May 18!   
 
 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
May 8, 2022 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

May 9 
 
 

May 10 
 
 

May 11 
 
 

May 12 
 

Holy Hour for 
Priests and  

Vocations at Our 
Lady of Lourdes  

7 pm 

May 13 
 
 

May 14 
 
 

May 15 
 

Cabrini Family 
Dinner 
6 pm 

Upcoming Schedule 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
World Day of Prayer for Vocations this Sunday 
World Day of Prayer for Vocations will be observed this Sunday, May 8, which is also known as “Good Shepherd 
Sunday.”  Please pray that young men and women will continue to hear and respond generously to the Lord’s call to the 
priesthood, diaconate, religious life, societies of apostolic life or secular institutions!  Please also pray for our archdiocesan 
seminarians already in formation.   
 
Monthly Holy Hour for Priests and Vocations 
Join us at Our Lady of Lourdes Church (2110 South 32nd Avenue) on May 12 at 7 pm for their first monthly Holy Hour 
for priests and vocations.  The monthly Holy Hour includes communal and silent prayer and a priest’s vocation story.  
Experience the blessings of adoration of Our Eucharistic Lord, Benediction and music ministry.  Fr. Thomas Leitner will 
give his testimony May 12.  Fr. Leitner was born in Noerdlingen, Germany.  He is the administrator of the St. Benedict 
Center in Schuyler, Nebraska, as well as a spiritual director, retreat facilitator and monastic vocation director.  Hear how 
the Lord drew him to become a priest and Benedictine monk, how he was sent to Tanzania, East Africa to do missionary 
work, and more.  Upcoming Holy Hours are:  June 9, Fr. Andrew Roza; July 14, Fr. Mark McKercher; August 11,  
Fr. Ryan Lewis;  September 8, Abbot Michael Liebl.  Mary, Queen of the Clergy, pray for us.  
 

Holy Hour for Ordinandi and Seminarians 
The Serra Club of West Omaha invites all the faithful to join them for a special Holy Hour for Ordinandi and Seminarians  
on Monday, May 16, at St. Cecilia Cathedral (701 N. 40th Street).  Join them in the Narthex at 6:30 pm for a Welcome 
Reception and at 7 pm in the Sanctuary for the Holy Hour.  The Presider will be Fr. Frank Baumert.  This special  
Holy Hour is in preparation for Priesthood Ordination on Saturday, June 4, at 10 am at St. Cecilia Cathedral when  
Rev. Mr. Brett Jamrog and Rev. Mr. Minh Tran will be ordained as priests.  Please show your support and invite your 
family, friends, and guests!  All are welcome!  Questions:  Contact John Lingo, John@JLingoLaw.com or  
(402) 290-4670.   

mailto:John@JLingoLaw.com


Prayer Ministry 

If you would like to request prayer from our Prayer Team, 
for yourself or someone else, please contact Ann Lenz at 
amlenz@archomaha.org (402) 934-7706. 
 
If you desire to be prayed with in-person, Prayer Ministers 
gather after the 11:30 am Mass the first Friday of every 
month to pray with and for intentions.  You are always 
welcome! Rev. Damian Zuerlein, Pastor 

E-mail: djzuerlein@archomaha.org 
(402) 934-7706 

Deacon Doug Lenz, Pastoral Associate 
E-mail:  dalenz@archomaha.org 

Deacon Larry Mruz     
Ann Lenz, Facilitator of Disciple Formation 

(402) 990-3296 or amlenz@archomaha.org 

Cabrini Parish Center Offices open 9 am to 4 pm, Monday through 
Friday, (402) 934-7706,  1248 South 10th Street, 68108   

Website:  www.stcabriniomaha.org 

Liturgy and Mass Schedule 

      
   

     Daily Mass Schedule 
 
Tuesday, May 10  11:30 AM      Edward(+) &  
     Bernardette  
     Kowal  Family 
 
Wednesday, May 11  11:30 AM    +Kathy Garza 
 
Thursday, May 12  11:30 AM    +William  
     Szczepanowski 
 
Friday, May 13  11:30 AM    +Louise Scolaro 
       
Saturday, May 14     5:00 PM    +Dan Gillespie 
       
Sunday, May 15     9:00 AM      Alfred & +Patricia 
     Emmanuel 
 
Sunday, May 15    11:00 AM   +Deceased  
     Members Pivonka 
     Family  
    
Sunday,  May 15     5:30 PM     Pro Populo 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
“The disciples were filled with joy and the Holy 
Spirit.” (ACTS 13:52)  The disciples heard Our Lord’s 
call and were able to spread the Gospel message with 
strength and vitality.  We, too, can experience that same 
joy if we make room for the Holy Spirit to fill our hearts. 
When we use our gifts in the way that God intends, He 
fills us with supernatural joy. A joy that others notice and 
are attracted to!  

Reconciliation Schedule  
Saturdays:  3:30 - 4:30 pm 

(northwest room) 

 
Bulletin Additions 
To have information published in the upcoming bulletin, please 
email bulletineditorcabrini@gmail.com by Tuesday evening. 
 

Stewardship 

Weekly Collections  
April 30-May 1 

   
 

 

$ 
$ 
$ 
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$ 
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be  
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next  

week 

Sunday Tithe– Collections 
All Saints Gift Fund 
Organ Fund 
Improvement Fund 
St. Vincent de Paul 

Preparing for Our Summer Alpha Course 
For Young Adults Ages 21-35 
Alpha is a series of interactive sessions  
that freely explore the meaning of life and the  
basics of the Christian faith in a friendly, open,  
informal environment.  It is for everyone!   
You can’t know what it is like until you’ve  
experienced it!  Alpha not only strengthens your faith, but 
builds community and forms friendships.  The weekly  
topics are designed to encourage conversation.  If you are, 
or know of someone age 21 to 35 who is looking for a 
place to gather with others of that age to talk about the big 
questions in life—Is there a God?  Who is Jesus?  What 
about the Holy Spirit?, etc.  Maybe God is an unknown?  
Maybe new friendships are what is sought?  Maybe just 
gathering with others in that age group…  Summer Alpha 
is ready for you!  It begins Tuesdays at the Cabrini Parish 
Center gym (1248 South 10th Street), from 6-8 pm,  
May 31 - August 9, with the Retreat Day on July 16.   
It’s free.  It includes a full meal (we do accept free-will 
donations to help cover food costs).  It’s life-changing!   
To register, contact Deacon Doug Lenz at  
dalenz@archomaha.org or Ann Lenz at  
amlenz@archomaha.org or call the  
Cabrini Parish Center at (402) 934-7706. 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
This weekend we celebrate Mother’s Day. I want to begin by saying thank you to all the women who have 
accepted the responsibility of caring for children. It is such an important task. We all bear a debt to you. The 
gratitude children offer this weekend to our mothers barely begins to express what we truly owe to our 
mothers. We thank you and we love you. 
 
Mothers instinctively tend to put everyone else first in their family. Their days are spent caring for people who 
are at times helpless to care for themselves. Having observed many, many mothers over the years, I would like 
to suggest that mothers sometimes forget to care for themselves. Even after their children are grown, they may 
still operate like they did when their children were little and helpless. They do not follow the wisdom we are 
taught when we hear the safety lecture before every takeoff – put on your own oxygen mask first, then put it on 
your child.  
 
May I gently suggest that mothers need to take time for themselves, not only on this Mother’s Day, but on a 
regular basis. Remember when Mary and Martha had Jesus over as their guest, Jesus rebuked Martha. Caught 
up in the tasks she felt she must do to serve her guest, she forgot how much she needed to be present to truly 
receive from Jesus. Her sister, however, chose the better portion: having her soul fed listening to Jesus. 
 
All of us need to feed our spirits. When we stop to feed our spirit, we acknowledge we are finite creatures who 
cannot do it all, who cannot survive on our own strength. Mothers, when you do pause to pray or to read 
spiritual works, you are giving your children a good example, of praying and spending time with the Lord. 
 
Our minds and spirits need daily sustenance just as our bodies need daily nourishment. Without this, we 
become weak and undernourished in spirit and mind. When my spirit is starved, my stores of hope, peace, and 
grace become depleted. It is not wise to neglect to feed my heart with the grace of God; starving myself only 
makes my spirit weaker. We cannot grow to be more like Christ if we don’t know him. And we won’t know 
who Jesus is if we don’t spend time with him. 
 
In the marriage prep discussions, one of the items for discussion is a question about finding the balance 
between the needs of children with the needs of the couple’s relationship. My goal in those discussions is to 
have the couple come to the understanding that the greatest gift they can give to their children is their love for 
each other. Their love for each other will create a home for their children which is filled with peace, kindness, 
security and joy. Yes, their individual time with their children may be less but the blessings are so much more. 
In the same way, mothers need to take time to grow spiritually, to receive God’s graces, and rest in the loving 
arms of God. “Put on your oxygen mask first.” 
 
Your family may be doing things for you this weekend expressing their deep love for you. Count on that love 
every day and not just this weekend, then take time to be with the Lord. Trust your spiritual growth will be a 
powerful gift to all who know you. 
 
Peace, 
 
Fr. Damian 

 Pastor’s Letter 

Cabrini Family Dinner Next Sunday 
Join us next Sunday, May 15, at 6 pm for our next Cabrini Family Dinner.  There is no theme this month, just bring what 
you feel like making for our May dinner.  Testimony time is at 7 pm.  Invite friends and neighbors, or bring your Cabrini 
Community!  Hope to see you there!  We’ll be taking the summer off and plan to start up again in the fall.   

mailto:amlenz@archomaha.org

